CITY OF VINELAND, NJ

RESOLUTION NO. 2021- 390

A RESOLUTION REJECTING THE PROPOSALS RECEIVED ON JULY 16,

2021 TO PROVIDE CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR

THE CITY OF VINELAND NEW FIRE STATION AND AUTHORIZING THE

PURCHASING AGENT TO RE-ADVERTISE FOR NEW PROPOSALS.

WHEREAS, the City of Vineland has heretofore advertised for Proposals for
Construction Management Services for the City of Vineland New Fire Station, in accordance
with specifications on file in the office of the Purchasing Agent; and

WHEREAS, on July 16, 2021, proposals were received and evaluated; and

WHEREAS, the Business Administrator has submitted a written report of the proposals
received, said report indicating that the proposals submitted to the Purchasing Agent on July 16,
2021 for the above, must be rejected and re-advertised as the City wishes to substantially revise
the specifications; now, therefore

BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Vineland that:

1. The proposals received by the Purchasing Agent of the City of Vineland on July 16,
2021, for Construction Management Services for the City of Vineland New Fire Station, be and
the same are hereby rejected.

2. The Purchasing Agent of the City of Vineland is hereby authorized and directed to re-

advertise for new proposals, at which time such proposals submitted shall be publicly opened.

Adopted:

President of Council

ATTEST:

City Clerk

Reject2-readvertise RFP-constr mgnt-new fire station



A City of

s Vineland

New Jersey

August 10, 2021

REPORT TO: THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL

RE: Proposals Submitted to the Purchasing Agent 7/16/21

Dear Mayor and Members of Council:
Submitted to you herewith for your consideration is our evaluation of the proposals submitted to

the Purchasing Agent on July 16, 2021.

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR THE CITY OF VINELAND NEW
FIRE STATION

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Agent, which has the concurrence of the Business
Administrator that the proposals for the above must be rejected and re-advertised as the City
wishes to substantially revise the specifications.

We trust that the above recommendation will receive your favorable consideration and that the

recommended resolution will be adopted as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

ol

Robert E. Dickenson,
Business Adminis

RD/wr
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FROM THE DESK OF
MIGUEL A. MERCADO

August 6, 2021

Re: Reject All Proposals

MEMORANDUM TO ROBERT E. DICKENSON JR: @

Bids were opened on July 16, 2021 for COV RFP # 2021-23, Construction
Management Services for City of Vineland new Fire Station. In accordance with
40A:11-13.2(d) the recommendation is to reject all Proposals and re-advertise
for new Proposals as the City of Vineland wishes to substantially revise the
specifications

If you need any additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Miguel A. Mercado, QPA
Purchasing Agent



